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Everyone around Delhi and NCR is more or less frustrated during the work hours and needs a
holiday once in a month to get the life back on track.  This is so because modern lifestyle takes
away every second of our life, we donâ€™t have time even for even ourselves. So one needs some
peace and relaxation every now or then.

Now the point which comes under the question is that, where to head towards? I would suggest you
to visit the places like Mussorie, Dehradun, Rishikesh. All these places are remotely accessible and
would provide you the ultimate peace of mind.

Moreover investment options in these places are tremendous. Whether you want to live yourself or
take it as an investment option, under both circumstances you would benefit a lot. Flats in rishikesh
are getting under the belt of Investors; they are taking it as a healthy option to consolidate so that
they may use it as a tourist accommodation option in the near future. And this is the reason of the
rice hike in such areas.  Similarly properties in Mussoorie have already been exaggerated in terms
of prices. Over the past 10 year or so the prices have been increased almost 500% in such areas.

Then not to forget about Dehradun, investment in Dehradun is a healthy affair too. One can even
think of living in such areas where there is a planned city. You may even find good hospitals and
recognized educational institutions in such areas.

Just imagine! We all plan to visit and enjoy these places and if we our own property in such a
location then the enjoyment of holidaying such places would go double. Also it would help us in a
better and friendly accommodation which ultimately helps in decreasing the cost of a holiday. On top
of that the prices of the property would increase with time and would give us better returns.

Jolly Grant is also known as Dehradun Airport which is another reason to invest in Dehradun. After
all a city with an International Airport is an aid to living. And not to forget, land in Jolly Grant has a
quaint charm of its own, which attracts many national and international tourists to visit this place.

So in short my recommendation to you all is to think over the investment in such areas where we
plan to take a holiday and enjoy our lives. And after living in this overcrowded city, deep inside the
heart every one of us must be planning to shift our livelihoodâ€™s to such areas but somehow our
duties and responsibilities stop us to take any such decisions. But still we can think over it as our
future option, or we can call it as our retirement option!
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